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ROTARY FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIPS 1993-94 Intersession in Rome

Anyone interested in the possibility of taking part in a 1992 Intersession in Rome should contact 
Dean Peter Kent at the office of the Dean of Arts before January 15.
If at least 15 people have demonstrated an interest by that date, more concrete plans will be made for 
the Intercession.

PURPOSE: To further international understanding and 
friendly relations among peoples of different 
countries.

SCHOLARSHIP TYPES: 1. Graduate Scholarships
2. Undergraduate Scholarships
3. Vocational Scholarships
4. Teacher of the Handicapped 

Scholarships
5. Journalism Scholarships

APPLICATION AND DETAILS: Contact Undergraduate
Awards Office
University of New Brunswick, 
Room 109, Alumni Memorial 
Building.

CLOSING DATE: July 15,1992 - Final date for receipt of
completed applications by 
sponsoring clubs.

CANADA EMPLOYMENT CENTRE ON CAMPUS

Students seeking part-time employment may be interested in 
recent postings at our office. The Sheraton Inn, Fredericton and 
Chevy’s Rock and Roll Forever Diner and Bar are looking for 
staff. Contact the Canada Employment Centre on Campus, Room 
3 Annex B (Security Building).

ZOOMERS AND GRAD CHRISTMAS PARTY

Intersession in the West Indies, May 1 - 23, 1992

UNB is offering an intensive, three week program of study in Barbados and St Lucia in 1992. This year 
marks the 500th anniversary of Christopher Columbus' voyage to the new world.
The purpose of this new "Study Abroad" program is to immerse students in the daily life of the 
islands and to foster an exchange of ideas with students and faculty at the University of the west 
Indies. The Co-ordinator is prof. Wendy Robbins, Department of English.
Students may take one, two, or all three courses being offered in Anthropology, English and Third 
World studies. Estimated costs for all three 3ch-course tuition fees, round-trip air travel and 
transfers, and accommodation based on double occupancy are approximately $2500.
For further information, please contact: the Department of Extension and Summer Session at 453- 
4646.
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KOSPANAY 
Gallery Connexion 

1-31 December, 1991

Through December Gallery Connexion hosts Kospanay, a multidisciplinary project organized in 
response to the 1992 celebrations marking 500 years of colonization in the Americas. It opens 
December 1 with a mid-day ceremony involving the drummers and chanters of the Saint Mary's band 
and continues through the month with an exhibition of works by native and non-native artists curated 
by Shirley Bear. Two performances of a creation myth will close the show as part of the events of 
First Night, December 31.
Many groups came together as the Ad Hoc Committee on 1992 to realize this project Participating 
were the New Brunswick College of Craft and Design, Turtle Island theatre productions, CUSO, 
Gallery Connexion, St. Thomas University, Voice of Women, and the NB Native Women's Council. 
For more information contact Roslyn Rosenfeld, Connexion co-ordinator at 454-1433.

-• ttI All Zoomers (Mature and part-time students) and Grad 
students are reminded to attend the joint Christmas party this 
Friday evening, December 6, in the faculty lounge, third floor, Old 
Arts building. From 8 pm until closing. Zoomers t-shirts are 
also still available - several sizes left. Call 453-3596.

euro mem Colloquium

Saint Thomas University and the University of New Brunswick Gerontology and Psychology 
Colloquium presents Patricia Wisocki, Ph.D., of the Department of Psychology, University of 
Massachusetts, Amherst, MA. The topic will be "Worry in the Elderly". It will be held Friday, 
December 6, 1991 at 3:30 pm in Keirstead Hall, Snodgrass Room, UNB. Coffee will be served. 
Everyone welcome.Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 

Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 
Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3 

Coffee. Cookies and Fellowship: Every Friday afternoon 3:00- 
5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, have 
some cookies and talk about what's important. Monte Peters' 
Residence, Apt. 2, Bridges House, 2:30 pm. All Welcome. 
Spaghetti Suppers. Every Fri. 5:00 pm. Monte Peters' Residence, 
Apt. 2 Bridges House. All welcome.
Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship. Meetings every Wednesday 
evening 7:30 pm. Alumni Memorial Lounge. All Welcome. 
Marriage Preparation Workshops. Workshops are planned for Jan 
18, Feb. 22, Mar. 21, and Apr. 11. Contact Campus Ministry 
Office.
Meditation Group. You are invited to join a non-denominational 

Christian Meditation Group meeting every Wednesday at 8:00 pm. 
The meditation is guided by tape talks made by John Main O.S.B., 
founder of the Benedictine Priory in Montreal. For more 
information call Kathleen Crowley at 450-9623.
Worship Services
Catholic Masses. St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday 
Masses 11:00 am & 4:00 pm
Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 am, Wed. and Thurs. 12:30 pm. 
Old Arts Chapel.
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■ 'Paragon Laundromat
: 2 locations

At the corner of Regent and Charlotte Street 
OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK
Moa - Fri. 9 a.m. - 9 p.m 

Sat. 9 a.m. - 6 p.m.
Sun. 9 a.m. - 9 p.m.
Phone 458-5852 

Self-Serve Laundromat 
Extra Care Dry Cleaning 

Expert Alterations 
Wash-Dry-Fold-Laundry Service 

Rest Area With T.V.
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NOTICE TO FINAL YEAR STUDENTS |

j A "Graduation Fee" of $25.00 will be payable 

by all students who register for courses or pro­

grams after September 1, 1991 and complete 

the degree requirements.
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Join The 
Long List of

Self-Serve Laundromat Located At 
79 Riverside Drive 

Adjacent to Riverside Quick-Mart 
Open 7 Days A Week 

7:30 am. -11 p.m.
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Sa iedThe Graduation or Degree Fee is payable with 

second term tuition or at least thirty days prior 

to graduation.
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